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Harvest Celebrations Thursday 17th October 2024 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

We would like to invite you to our Harvest Festival celebration which will be taking place in 

St. John’s church at 10am on Thursday 17th October. 

 

The service will be led this year by the students from Cranes class who will be performing 

readings and songs. The whole school will be in attendance and will be joining in with many 

of our well known harvest songs. 

 

If we can ask all parents or carers attending to sit at the back and sides of the church as the 

pupils from the other classes will be sitting in the centre front rows.  

 

Following a tradition in place for the last 2 years, instead of a food collection, we will be raising 

funds as our harvest collection. This year our Fundraising Ambassadors have been asked to 

select a local charity and following a vote have selected Cancer Research UK.  

 

On Friday 18th October we will be inviting the children to come to school in Free Dress for a 

suggested donation of £1.00 per child with all donations going to the charity chosen by our 

Fundraising Ambassadors, supporting people in need. Cash donations are welcome, but you 

will also be able to donate via your child’s SCOPAY account.  

 

We are also asking each child to donate a packet of biscuits (NO NUTS PLEASE) as the 

fundraising ambassadors will be running a break time biscuit sale also on Friday 18th 

October. A Pick and Mix biscuit bag (3 biscuits maximum) will be on sale for £1.00. 

 

Thank you for your support for this lovely occasion, it will be so nice to welcome you to St 

Johns Church for our wonderful harvest celebration event. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 
 

Head Teacher  
 

 

 
  


